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Thomas Harold Godwin, Raymond Street, Shelton,
Stoke-on-Trent, and Dtmston House, near Stafford,
both in the county of Stafford, builder.

William George Vincent, residing at 40 Temple-
newsam Boad, Halton, and carrying on brasmess
at KB* Selby Boad, Halton. both m the city of
Leeds, trading as the " White Budge Farm
Stores," grocer and provision merchant.

Charles Edward Cokman, residing and carrving on
business at Ifi Glendafe Avenue, North Shields,
in the county of Xorthnnlwcllaad, plumber.

Solomon Edward Owen, icsidmg at Lloyd's Hotel,
LJanidloes, in the county of Montgomery, carrying
on business at. Tine Enpnrnm, Short Bridge
Street^ LHanidloea. aimresauid, butcher.

William John Kelson, No. 3 Flat, 30 Clarence
Parade, Sonthsea, in the county of Hants, lately
residing at 2 Waverley Boad, Southse* aforesaid,
sales manager for an electrical cleaning company.

Ivor Leonard Carpenter, Meadowsweet, Cross Keys,
Norton Fitzwarren, in the county of Somerset,
builder.

Bernard Holford, residing and carrying on business
at 276 Huntington Terrace Boad, Hednesford, in
the county of fciafiord, plumber and decorator.

Geoffrey Thomas Tiwmaas, residing at 143 Vicarage
Boad, Langley, Oldbury, in the comity of
Worcester, -watchmaker, and carrying on business
at SA Birmingham *>treet, Oldbnry aforesaid.

George Cecil Berry, of Lovell Bead, Winkfield, in
the county of Berks, builder and decorator.
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